
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
11/25/24 

 

This week during Word of God class we are learning about 

the faith of a woman who prayed to Jesus repeatedly, 

trusting that he would hear and answer her prayer. May we 

always trust that Jesus hears and answers our prayers in the 

very best way.  

 

In Kindergarten reading we just finished the letter Ll book 

and are starting the next letterbook. Our new Superkid 

friend is named Icabod, but all his friends just call him Icky. This fun friend loves acting in plays, 

pretending to be on tv shows, and watching shows on tv. 

 

Our first graders have one last awkward spelling week and then 

we are going back to our regular routine of new word list comes 

home on Mondays, with the test held on Fridays. This week our 

words focus on base words with the endings -ed and -ing. The 

test will be on Tuesday, November 26. We are using red and blue 

stars to help remember two important rules: 

 Red Star Words: Words with one vowel followed by two 

consonants, just add the ending (for example: “help” to “helping” 

and “ask” to “asked”) 

Blue Start Words: Words with one vowel followed by just one 

consonant, double the last letter and then add the ending (for 

example: “hug” to “hugging” and “shop” to “shopped”) 

 

Save the Date: We are having our School Children’s Christmas 

Service on Saturday, December 14 at 3:00pm. Please take the 

opportunity to invite family and friends to join us for this special 

service when the children get to present the Christmas account 

in word and song! We will be spending time every day during the 

upcoming school days to practice our songs and recitations. After 

the service we will have a time for families to enjoy a snack of 

cookies and cocoa. We are looking for people to help with 

Grade 1 Spelling List 
For the test on 11/26/24 
 

help 

1. helping 

2. helped 

ask 

3. asking 

4. asked 

hug 

5. hugging 

6. hugged 

shop 

7. shopping 

8. shopped 

grin 

9. grinning 

10. grinned 

 



providing platters of cookies, so please consider helping out! A note will be coming home this 

week about this, please be sure to return the response on the bottom of the note.  

 

Cold and snowy weather is coming! Please check to make sure your child has what they need for 

winter weather outside gear. Students will need boots, snow pants, jackets, hats, and 

mittens/gloves to be able to play in the snow. We go outside for two recesses each day if the 

temperature is above 0 degrees. (If it is below 0 degrees we will stay inside to play there.) Also, 

once we have snow outside children often have soaked socks when we come inside and change 

out of their boots. Packing a spare pair of dry socks in their backpack is very helpful! 

 

Some people find it helpful for their children to have a set of snowpants and boots at home and 

another set at school so they don’t have to bring them home every day. That is totally your choice, 

but if you would like to do that, you are welcome to do so.  

 

Please be sure to label your child’s snowpants and boots with their name in some way. Many 

times parents buy black snowpants and it is hard to tell whose are whose. If you can use a 

permanent marker on the tag, or sew a label to the inside it really helps SO MUCH.  

Thank you so much for the kind birthday wishes and gifts you sent my way last week. They are 

greatly appreciated.       

Enjoy your celebrations this week! 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Mrs. Myslik 

 


